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General Business 

 

 

March 21, 2022 

 

The Honorable James McGovern 

370 Cannon House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Chairman McGovern: 

We were thrilled to see the President sign into law the White House Conference on Food, Nutrition, 

Hunger, and Health.  I wanted to send you our congratulations for achieving this important milestone. We 

are especially pleased to see that it specifies a “whole of government” approach.  Thank you very much 

for your fearless leadership in this critical area.  We share your passion on nutritional equity and look 

forward to more discussions in the future! 

 

All the best, 

 
Cain A. Hayes 

President & CEO 

 

 


